Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, April 8th, 2018
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by President Bob Walla in the clubhouse. 23 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  President; Bob Walla, Vice President; Dave Burke, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio, Treasurer; Jim Kerrigan, Range Captain; Chris Rose, PR Director; Jim Smith, 3D Director; Ryan Johnson 
President's Report:  Please clean up the men's bathroom if you make a mess in there. President Walla would like authorization to spend $220 in shelving for the pantry. Approved.
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  None.
Membership Concerns: None.
CRA Treasurers' Report: $187 Withdrawn $1204 Deposited $11258.02 Balance. Approved. 
Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: Winter Classic had 41 shooters. Money Shoot is the next on June 16th. We will need volunteers.

Range Captain:  A tree company will be coming to remove the dead pine tree. 20 yard crossbow station will be closed for safety reasons until the tree is removed. Tick treatment will be done in early May. Fencing to address safety between station 15 and 16 has been approved. 

Indoor Archery Director:  None.
           Social Director: None. 

3-D Director:   None.
           AFC Archery Director: Saturday will be the next IBEP class. April 22nd will be a 101 Archery class and April 29th will be Girlscouts. Dick needs volunteers.

           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  April 21st and May 20th scouts. 

VBA Representative: None.
Old Business: Fred brought in a sample shirt. See Fred if you would like to order one.    
New Business: Conflict between Dan Roberts FITA shoot and VBA rules. Because of this Dan, has decided to separate Target Archery from Cub Run Archers. 

1 new 3D Turkey target has been approved with a cap of $500.
Adjournment:  11:50AM
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
